
DUKE POWER GOMPANY
P.O. Box 33180

CliAHLOTTE, N.C. 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TER.EPHONE

vma emesmen. (704) 373-4531
August 3, 1984mm. e- m

Mr. |larold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U._ S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

As requested by the NRC Staff during the 10 CFR 50, Appendix R review of
Catawba, Duke Power Company has evaluated the minimum shift crew require-
ments of Technical Specification 6.2.2 and concluded that sufficient
manpower is available on-site to perform the required manual operations
in a timely manner t.o achieve safe hot standby conditions without reliance
on fire brigade members.

Very truly yours,

dY 9
Hal B. Tucker

ROS: sib

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator Mr. Jesse L. Riley
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Carolina Environmental Study Group
Region II 854 Henley Place
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 Charlotte,' North Carolina 28207
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law
P. O. Box 12097
Charleston, South Carolina 29412 K
Palmetto Alliance I I21351 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29206
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